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The information contained in this site is intended for educational purposes only and is not meant to be a substitute for appropriate medical advice or 
care. If you believe that you or someone under your care has sustained a concussion we strongly recommend that you contact a qualified health care 
professional for appropriate diagnosis and treatment. The authors have made responsible efforts to include accurate and timely information. However 
they make no representations or warranties regarding the accuracy of the information contained and specifically disclaim any liability in connection 
with the content on this site.


